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LEGAL NOTICE
Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held by the City of West Carrollton Planning Commission at the Civic Center, 300 East Central Avenue, on Thursday, May 4, 2023, at 6:30 p.m., to consider amendments to Chapter 153 of the Code of Ordinances of West Carrollton, known as the “Sign Code”, to meet the requirements of recent court decisions and evolving case law regarding signage.
Interested persons are requested to appear and voice their opinions with respect to this application. Public comment may also be submitted in writing in advance of the public hearing. The proposed application may be examined at the City of West Carrollton Planning and Community Development Department located at 300 E. Central Avenue from Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., or on the City’s website at www.westcarrollton.org/planning-commission.  If you have questions or need more information, please email plan@westcarrollton.org or call 937-859-5783.
